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Februvary 14, 1940

Drl F‘ Gi .A.llen
Kansas University
Lavwrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith, please find coplies of letters just addressed
to Mr. Oswald Tower and to the lledart Company of St. Louls, Missouri,
wnich I believe you will find more or less self-explanatory.

We would very greatly appreciate yvour advice and suggestion
as to how best we might present the transparent Herculite glass back-
board for the consideration of the National Basketball Committee at
your forthcoming meeting in Kansas City in March.

Obviously, we do not intend to enter the field of supplying
athletic materials, and our object would be to supply the glass to
persons otherwise equipped to supply basketball material,

Any suggestions that you may have to offer will be very greatfully

recelived.

Very truly yours,

/P

Technicel Sales Engineer
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